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 August 2020 

 

Hello First Grade Families! 
 

 This time of year, we send out packets to all the Religious Education families at 
St. Louis parish.   We also try to reach out to those families who live in the area and 
extend an invitation to consider joining us. We especially look forward to having your 
First Grader join us. We offer appropriate activities for little ones, who have short 
attention spans. Religious Education sessions are on Wednesday evenings for grades 
1-6, which involve special prayer opportunities, including stories about God and how 
much he loves them. We offer fun lessons about their faith which include crafts, music 
and sharing time.  
 

  We would love to have your family come check us out.   We also have a website 
www.stlouisdyckesville.com or give us a call at the Religious Ed. Office 920-866-2842, 
or you can call my home number at 920-680-6081, we’d love to hear from you. Families 
are welcome to join us at any age, we will work with families to get everyone caught 
up!   
 

 Hope we will hear from you soon. 
 

        God Bless, 
        Jean Stein  
 

        St. Louis Parish 

Religious Education Coordinator 
        N8726 County Line Rd. 
        Luxemburg, WI  54217           

 

http://www.stlouisdyckesville.com/

